- 4 Pf}zrnmiﬁ
; CAST

E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Gelling it right
by working together

18™ January 2018

;
=R Dear Parents
N

I am pleased to let you know that Mrs Warner-Lee will be back at St Mary’s from
Monday 22™ January, we are very pleased to welcome her back.

I want to share with you the arrangements we have now made to ensure continuity of
teaching and learning and to maintain the wonderful relationship that both Mrs Warner-
Lee and Mrs Gannon have with the children.

Mrs Warner-Lee and Mrs Gannon will be working on a job share basis and will ensure
they are working together well in planning and delivering the curriculum for your
children.

Mrs Warner-Lee will be teaching Monday, Tuesday and Wednesdays and Mrs Gannon
will teaching on a Thursday and Friday. There will be a month of working together
before the job share starts officially on Monday 26" February to ensure a smooth
transition.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely

-

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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